
 

 
 

 
Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 

 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Autumn Aurora-Paige Ben 

Y1 Max Reign Sebastian N 

Y2 Reggie Aiden Esmae 

Y3 Minahil Charlie Fors Lewis 

Y4 Micah Malaki Emmeline 

Y5 Maya Seb Finley 

Y6 Terrance Sophie Emily 

 
Headteachers Award 

 
Lenny -Reception 

Matthew and Olivia – Year 3 
 

Shine Award 
 

The Shine award this week goes to Charlie B Year 3 who has “shone” in the lunch 
hall this week - always giving his best, always everywhere. 

 
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 27th January 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



 
NOTES FOR PARENTS 

• PTFA  - next meeting 2nd February at 3.30 pm 

• 7th February PTFA KS1 Disco 4.30 pm-5.30 pm 
• 9th February PTFA KS2 Disco – Years 3/4 4.30pm – 5.30pm and Years 5/6 6pm-7pm 
• Year 2  -End of Keystage Assessment information meeting for parents/carers on 21st 

February at 3.15 pm. 
 
 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 

    

                  
 

 
 

                                        
 

To see all the activities we do in school please see the school website 

 
www.nutgroveprimary.com 

Year 2 during our Geography lesson this week have been learning about coastlines we were investigating how 
an environment might change overtime. We conducted a practical activity using sand, small buildings and water 
to learn about the permanent effects of coastal erosion, the damage it can cause to our coastline and how it 
can be stopped. The children loved watching the demonstration and sharing their thoughts and ideas. 

We are delighted with the models that the children have been bringing in from home. Stonehenge and 
volcanoes are now taking pride of place in our classroom. Olivia M and Matthew even made their volcanoes 
erupt!!! 

http://www.nutgroveprimary.com/


Safeguarding 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone’s responsibility and our top priority. 

Anyone who comes into contact with children and their families has a role to play. 
As part of that, we are going to send out a new termly safeguarding newsletter informing you of any 
recent safeguarding news as well as providing you with key details around a range of safeguarding 

issues. 
Best Wishes 

Nutgrove Safeguarding Team 

 

Safeguarding at Nutgrove 
Safeguarding our children is of paramount importance to us at Nutgrove;  

Safeguarding is woven into our curriculum through PSHCE lessons, Computing and IT, assemblies 
and special events and external visitors. 

Three members of staff are trained in Safeguarding to meet the Standards of the Designated Safeguarding 
requirements: 

• Mrs. R Bottell  ( Headteacher/ Designated Safeguarding Lead) 
• Mr. C Chuard (Deputy Headteacher/ Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 
• Mrs. K Barlow (Pastoral Assistant/ Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

All our staff and Governors are trained in Safeguarding at the beginning of each school year. If you 
have any safeguarding concerns, please contact the main school office at 01744 678400 or Email 
– safeguarding@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 

St Helens Safeguarding information please see the link below 

https://sthelenssafeguarding.org.uk/scp 
 
 

 
Holocaust Memorial Day 

 
Today Friday 27th January is Holocaust Memorial Day and we invite you to 

Light The Darkness 
Households across the UK will be lighting candles and safely putting them 
in their windows to remember those who were murdered because of who 

they were. 
 



 
 

PE TIMETABLE JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2023 
 

• PE Changes for next week only *** 

 
 

Monday Year 1 

Tuesday Year 4 

Wednesday Years 2*** and Year 3 

Thursday Year 5  

Friday Reception/Year 3*** and Year 6 *** 
  

 
A timetable of additional PE sessions are as follows 

Friday 03.02.23 Year 3 

Thursday 09.02.23 Year 1 

  

 

Christian Value 

The Christian value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Forgiveness’ 

At the end of this half term, we will be celebrating all children who have shown 

exceptional ‘Forgiveness’ with our values celebration.  

 

 

 

Prayer of the Week 

Lord keep us safe this night, 

Secure from all our fears. 

May angels guide us while we sleep, 

Till morning light appears. 

Amen 

 

Nutgrove hometime daily prayer 

 

Pastoral 

 

Please see the website for links for parents and children. 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/class/pastoral-wellbeing/ 

 
 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/class/pastoral-wellbeing/


ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 93.13% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 93.92% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.7% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.4% 

 
Art Club 

In the art afterschool club this week we had fun looking at line, shape and colour 
combinations. We enjoyed mixing paint and adding white paint and adding white paint to 

colours to make tints. The children created some beautiful artwork with a striking 
background. 

 

                            
 

 
Community News 

 

 
 


